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Dear Client,
‍

We would like to inform you that, with the upcoming Daylight Savings
Time change in October, trading hours will be adjusted as indicated in this
link.

Rest assured that our team is committed to ensuring a smooth transition
during this adjustment period, and we are here to support you every step
of the way.

Please note, all time displayed are GMT +3.

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please don't
hesitate to contact us at any time.

Lastly, please consider all the risks associated with trading. You may refer
to our Legal Documentation on our website.
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